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Alaska State Parks Hiring Lake Louise Campground Operator 

 

(Anchorage, AK) – The Alaska Division of Parks and Outdoor Recreation is inviting 

proposals to manage the Lake Louise State Recreation Area near Glennallen in the 

Copper Valley starting with the 2025 season.  

 

This concession contract presents an exciting opportunity to operate a beloved 

playground for Alaskans with activities such as camping, fishing, boating, and more in a 

breathtaking natural setting.  

 

“The selected partner will play a crucial role in park management, facility maintenance, 

and ensuring visitors have a safe and enjoyable experience at Lake Louise,” said Ricky 

Gease, Director of the Division of Parks and Outdoor Recreation. “We invite contractors 

to join the Alaska State Parks team in preserving the beauty of Lake Louise State 

Recreation Area and providing lifelong memories for all who visit!” 

 

Interested applicants should review the solicitation on the State of Alaska's Online 

Public Notice website for information: 

https://aws.state.ak.us/OnlinePublicNotices/Notices/View.aspx?id=216396 

 

For more details – or to submit a proposal to be part of conserving and interpreting the 

natural, cultural, and historic resources of Alaska – interested contactors may contact 

Brandon Sweat via brandon.sweat@alaska.gov or 907-269-0998.  

 

MEDIA CONTACT: Stuart Leidner, Mat-Su State Park Superintendent, 907-745-8935, 

stuart.leidner@alaska.gov  

### 

 

STAY CONNECTED: 

DNR Newsroom: http://dnr.alaska.gov/commis/dnr_newsroom.htm  

DNR on Social Media:  http://dnr.alaska.gov/commis/social_media.htm  

DNR Public Information Center: http://dnr.alaska.gov/commis/pic/ 
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